
Village of Mt. Auburn  

Public Meeting 

January 5, 2021 

6:45 pm 

 

 

The Village Board of Mt. Auburn met in a public meeting with Mayor Amber Dooley presiding. 

The meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Present were: Mayor Amber Dooley, Trustees: Denise Carey, Rick Clayton, Charlene 

Saulsberry, Sandra Gooder, and Scott Vincent. Treasurer Gerry Mahr was also present. Clerk 

Sheri Clayton and Trustee Bridget Willard were absent. 

 

Also present were: Rachel LeBeane and Jonathan Tarrent. 

  

Public Speaks:  

Mayor Amber Dooley asked the  public for any comments on the public facilities grant to repair 

the wall outside the village hall. The village submitted the grant for $25,000 to repair the wall 

and any additional money will be used to repair the parking areas.  

 

There were no public comments.  

 

A motion was made by Scott Vincent to adjourn. The board was in agreement.  

 

 

 

 

 

        _____________________________ 

        Sandra Gooder, Village Trustee 


